
 

12 February 2024 

 

Supreme Court of Victoria 

Common Law Division 

450 Little Bourke Street 

Melbourne Vic 3000 
 
 
Via email: principalregistry@supcourt.vic.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Court and Parties 
 

RE: Jan Marek Kant v Inspector General of Intelligence and Security –  

S ECI 2023 06203 

 
We refer to the above proceeding. The Victorian Equal Opportunity and Human 

Rights Commission (the Commission) was notified about this matter on 16 January 

2024.  

We write to formally advise that the Commission will not be intervening in the 

proceeding under s 40 of the Charter of Human Rights and Responsibilities Act 

2006. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Kristina Hoel 

Legal & Policy Officer 

Victorian Equal Opportunity and Human Rights Commission 

 
 
c/c:   jmjarosz01@gmail.com  
 

litigation@vgso.vic.gov.au; 
alannah.slater@vgso.vic.gov.au  
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